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The people of Pennsylvania have a constitutional right to clean water, and many millions of people
in Pennsylvania, New York, New Jersey, and Delaware are dependent on the Delaware for their
drinking water. The safety of our drinking water must not be put at risk by allowing hydraulic
fracking and the release of toxic waste water into the Delaware watershed. Please do not allow this
to happen and impose a permanent ban on fracking and any other activity that would threaten the
Delaware and its watershed and put our health in danger.
 


